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Shoes For Crews Announces Participation at 2024 IPPE Show 

Shoes For Crews to showcase innovative slip-resistant footwear solutions at IPPE. 

BOCA RATON, Fla. — Shoes For Crews, a global leader and innovator in slip-resistant safety footwear, 
proudly announces its participation in the International Production & Processing Expo (IPPE) 2024. The 
event, scheduled from January 30th to February 1st at the Georgia World Congress Center, will feature 
Shoes For Crews' cutting-edge slip-resistant footwear solutions designed specifically for the demanding 
environments of the food and poultry processing industries. 

IPPE is an ideal platform for Shoes For Crews to exhibit its latest range of industry-leading footwear 
engineered to enhance safety, comfort, and performance for professionals in challenging work 
environments. As a trusted brand committed to preventing slips, trips, and falls on the job, Shoes For 
Crews will demonstrate its dedication to both innovation and quality through its showcase at IPPE. 

IPPE attendees visiting Shoes For Crews’ booth (C16145) will have the opportunity to explore an 
extensive collection of slip-resistant safety footwear designed with advanced technologies to meet the 
unique needs of the food processing and poultry industries. Shoes For Crews’ showcased footwear line 
includes durable and ergonomic designs, ensuring optimal safety and comfort for workers across various 
roles within the food and poultry processing sectors. 

"We are excited to participate in the IPPE show and to present our latest slip-resistant footwear 
solutions tailored for the food and poultry processing industries," said Kim Redmin, Trade Show 
Manager at Shoes For Crews. "At Shoes For Crews, we prioritize safety without compromising on 
comfort and style. IPPE provides an excellent platform to showcase our commitment to delivering 
innovative slip-resistant footwear that addresses specific challenges faced by professionals in these 
industries." 

Shoes For Crews invites all attendees, industry professionals, and media representatives to visit booth 
C16145 at IPPE 2024 to discover firsthand the advanced features and safety benefits of their slip-
resistant footwear range. 

For more information about Shoes For Crews and its innovative slip-resistant footwear products, please 
visit www.shoesforcrews.com. 
 
About Shoes For Crews:  
Shoes For Crews is a globally recognized safety footwear brand specializing in slip-resistant footwear 
solutions. Since they created the slip-resistant outsole in 1984, Shoes For Crews has designed and 
manufactured top-tier slip-resistant safety footwear engineered to serve a wide range of industries, 
including food service, hospitality, healthcare, and manufacturing.  

Media Inquiries: 
Please contact Shoes For Crews’ Communications and Content Manager Matt Barnette at 
mbarnette@shoesforcrews.com. 
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